
Announcements for Tuesday, September 15, 2020 

 

❖ The deadline for ACT testing on October 10th, 17th, AND the 24th is THIS Thursday. These 

are additional dates for testing that was added due to the cancellation of testing from 

last spring. We have limited seats on each testing date due to COVID-19 guidelines. 

Please register as ASAP! All links for testing can be found on the BTHS website under 

testing. 

 

❖ Do you know random trivia? Does competitive trivia sound like fun to you? Do you want 

to have fun with your friends? Then High-Q is the club for YOU! High-Q is a quiz bowl-

like club where 9th – 12th graders compete against other high schools in a trivia-based 

competition.  Matches are after school on Tuesdays from October to December. Join us 

for a fun-filled season of high school competition! There will be a High-Q Informational 

Meeting this Thursday in room 770 (Mrs. Williamson’s room) at 8:45am. 

 

❖ Join today and become a member of the BTHS PTO. Your support is critical to our ability 

to support our students, teachers and staff. Check out each membership level and 

qualify for drawings for some fantastic prizes- some valued at almost $1000! Click the 

link below to support our Bear Nation! 

o https://www.schoolpay.com/parent/mip/MdyF 

 

❖ The VyStar Credit Union at Bartram Trail is now open!  Stop by during lunch to open a 

new account and receive a FREE BT tumbler and t-shirt! 

 

❖ There will be a Girls Soccer Informational meeting on Friday, September 18th after 

school from 4-4:30 in room 440. Please plan to attend if you would like to tryout for 

soccer. See Coach Rodriguez if you have any questions. 

 

❖ GSA will have its first meeting on Friday, Sept. 25th in room N212. Anyone interested in 

being an officer for GSA, please see Mrs. Brown this week. 

 

❖ Science National Honor Society is accepting applications for new and returning 

members, come by room 825 to pick one up.  All applications are due by 9/18. 

 
❖ The National English Honor Society is accepting applications for the 2020-2021 school 

year. All existing members MUST reapply. Applications can be found outside room 955 

and are due by Friday, September 18th. Come see Ms. Cassada in room 955 with any 

questions. 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolpay.com%2Fparent%2Fmip%2FMdyF&data=02%7C01%7CKimberlee.Dohman%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cdbe417677d6f4dd264ee08d858c528d2%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637356951099138825&sdata=bxpIamymjs20Rshw8o86DihWbxkM6Y1zu9CaliPZMr8%3D&reserved=0


❖ Theatre Welcome Event: Troupe 6174 will be hosting a welcome event on Saturday, 

September 19, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. The event will be held in the auditorium. If you are 

interested in joining or getting involved this year, this welcome event is the perfect 

opportunity to meet new people and learn about the theatre troupe and program. For 

more information about the event, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located 

in the Fine Arts Wing. Information will be posted outside the door. 

 

 

❖ Daily Announcements can be found on the BTHS website. 

 

 

 

 

 


